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MEMORANDUM FOR: B. J. Youngblood, Chief, Licensing Branch No. 1,
Division of Licensing, NRR

. 5@']\5%%

FROM: S. H. Hanauer, Director, Division of Human Factors
Safety, NRR

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, SUSQUEHAHNA STEAM
- ELECTRIC STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2

We have reviewed the addftfonal information submitted for Section 13.2

of the FSAR as Revision 17. - Based on our review, we have determined

that Section 13.2 should be revised, as indicated in Attachment A, to

bring the FSAR into conformance with previously approved submittals i
and NUREG-0694, "TMI Related Requirements for New Operating Licenses."

Please note that the Operator Licensing Branch submitted two Second

Round Questions, 441.10 and 442.3, on February 12, 1979. The response -
to Question 441.10, regarding the Susquehanna Fire Safety Training *
program, is acceptable. Although the response to Question 442.3, deal- )
ing with FSAR Section 13.5 has not been received, the responsibility

for reviewing this question has been transferred from the Operator

Licensing Branch to the Procedures and Test Review Branch.

ghis ;eview was performed by Kevin Mahan of the Operator Licensing
ranch. !

Stephen H. Hanauer, Director
pivision of Human Factors Safety

Enclosure: -
Attachment A
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